Hossein Hashemzadeh

From: Barbara Kreisman

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 1:18 PM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh

Subject: FW: WTAT-TV Quarterly Report

See email below —to be entered into CDBS

From: Flick, Scott R. <scott.flick@pillsburylaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 4:00 PM

To: Barbara Kreisman <Barbara.Kreisman@fcc.gov>
Subject: WTAT-TV Quarterly Report

Barbara,

Hope you are doing well. On behalf of Cunningham Broadcasting Corporation, the ultimate parent of WTAT
Licensee, LLC (the “Licensee”), licensee of WTAT-TV, Charleston, South Carolina, (Fac. ID No. 416), and in
response to the quarterly reporting requirement detailed in Applications for Consent to Transfer of Control
from License Subsidiaries of Allbritton Communications Co. to Sinclair Television Group, Inc., Memorandum
Opinion and Order, 29 FCC Rcd 9156, 9169 (FCC 2014), we hereby report that the Licensee is not a party to any
formal or informal sharing arrangements involving services provided to WTAT-TV by other stations in the
market or by licensees, other entities, or individuals who hold an attributable interest in another station in the
market other than as previously reported, (i) Sinclair Properties, LLC is leasing certain building space and
equipment to WTAT-TV pursuant to a Transmission Building Lease dated July 31, 2014; and (ii) Sinclair
Properties LLC d/b/a WCIV-TV is providing live feed newscasts to WTAT-TV pursuant to a News Share
Agreement entered into on July 24, 2015. The News Share Agreement was amended on October 31, 2016 to
provide for an additional 30-minute newscast.

Respectfully submitted,
Scott R. Flick

Scott R. Flick | Partner

Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP

1200 Seventeenth Street NW | Washington, DC 20036-3006
t+1.202.663.8167

scott.flick@pillsburylaw.com | website bio
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The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to
which they are addressed and may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying
of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the
original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman Help Desk at Tel: 800-477-0770, Option 1, immediately by
telephone or by return E-mail and delete this message, along with any attachments, from your computer. Thank you.



